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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 12, 2023 

BMV Announces Changes Providing Additional Opportunities 
to Ukrainians Displaced into the United States 

INDIANAPOLIS— The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced changes bringing more 
opportunity to eligible individuals seeking a driver’s license, permit, or identification card (credential) in Indiana. 

House Enrolled Act 1050-2023 (HEA 1050) provides the BMV the authority to issue a non-Real ID compliant 
credential to certain Ukrainian nationals paroled into the U.S. Additionally, the new law instructs the BMV to 
adopt emergency rules to allow that same group to title and register their vehicles in Indiana. Those applying 
for credentials under this law must provide all required documentation and pass any necessary tests to obtain 
a credential. For detailed information on required documentation, please visit: https://www.in.gov/bmv/licenses-
permits-ids/. 

For a complete list of BMV branch locations and hours, please visit IN.gov/BMV. 
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